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PRODUCER 

CONTACT! 
January 10, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
Coq d'or Farm, 
Hyattstown, Maryland. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you once more 
for appearing on CONTACT!, especially at such short notice, 
and for providing us with such an interesting and though 
provoking program. 

As usual, the response to this program was excellent, such 
a response being a direct result of your participation. 

Many thanks once more, and we look forward to meeting with 
you again. 

NR/sd 
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